
March 26th, 1924

t

Hiss E.M.B. Warren, 
The Ladies College, 
1st Avenue,
Ottawa,Ont •

Dear Miss Warren;-
I beg to acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of March 25th.
You say that you have written 

General Macdone 11 asking him to provide space 
for your pictures at the Royal Military College. 
!• should think that the General would be very 
glad to do this.. I am writing him a little note 
as you suggest. •

I am very sorry that you are 
having all the hard luck in disposing of your 
pictures.

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.


